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PRINCIPALS REPORT 
 

Thank you for taking the time to read our latest newsletter. Our communication with families is a critical 

element of our relationship building and our newsletters, that are sent via email and posted on our 

website twice a Term, are simply a small part of this relationship. 

 

All of our teachers have been making a huge effort to make as many phone calls as possible to get to 

know you better and to find out a little bit more about your child. This work allows teachers to build 

stronger teacher / student relationships and to continue our great work of High Expectations 

Conversations. 

 

If, however, you would like to be more pro-active in this, you always have access to our Parent Portal in 

Millennium Schools. We use this website to record everything that is happening with your child in 

school, ranging from attendance, excursions, internal excursions, timetables, mark books, student 

reports, student plans, records of parent contact, records of both positive and negative behaviours.  

 

It is critical that you, as parents, take an active role in a teenager’s life at school by: 

 

• Being inquisitive about their day. 

• Asking “What went well today?” “What was the best interaction you had today?” etc.  

• Take some time to investigate the portal and have a discussion with your child on a weekly 

basis about what is happening in each of their classes.  

• Call or email the school with any clarifying questions for a teacher.  

• Become involved in the school P&C 

• Volunteer in the “World’s Best” school canteen 

• Organise a meeting with the Principal to discuss any educational issues that arise, throughout 

the year. 

 

Please, don’t wait for a teenager to be showing concerns before you become involved. Be pro-active, 

alongside us, and the outcomes will be far superior. 

 

We have been working extremely hard to transition our incoming Year 7 into High School life, and I am 

very pleased to say that these students have shown us that they are highly capable students and are 

extremely keen to improve themselves.  
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WORKING TOGETHER FOR STUDENT ATTENDANCE AND TO MAXIMISE LEARNING 

 

We want to do all we can to be sure your child achieves their potential and enjoys being in school. One 

way we can help make this happen is to be sure your child attends school each day unless they are 

sick or are absent for a justified reason. 

 

Protecting the wellbeing of our students through the reporting and monitoring of student absences is 

the responsibility of both parents/carers and schools. Notifying the school either before or on the day 

that your child is away helps us keep accurate student attendance records to support you and your 

child. 

 

We know that school is the best place to learn and regular attendance means students can stay on top 

of their schoolwork and get the most out of their learning. If you are having trouble getting your child 

to school every day or on time, please talk to our school staff so we can work together, because every 

day counts.  

 

Missing a day here or there may not seem like much, but absences add up and can impact your child’s 

learning more than you think. When your child misses one day a week over a year, that’s 40 days of 

school, 8 weeks of lessons and 2.5 years over their school life lost.  

 

As your child’s education has already been interrupted through periods of learning from home due to 

COVID-19 over the last 2 and a half years, now is the time to prioritise face-to-face learning and 

making the most of every school day. Our school strives for the expected attendance rate which is 

above 95% of students at school each day over the year.  
 

MILLENNIUM PORTAL ACCESS 

 

Parents and teachers continually work on the easiest and best methods of communication. This portal 

can be one of those methods. Please become familiar with it, as it will be used throughout the year to 

review learning at school. 

 

Always feel free to contact the office if you wish to know about any of the incidents recorded. The 

office will put you in touch with the right person in the school to assist you. 
 

 
Brian Drewe 

Principal 
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BOOKLAND 

 

We are pleased to announce that NSW Government granted permission to accept Back to School NSW 

Vouchers. You can now buy your textbooks, workbooks and reading materials with the vouchers. 

 

Please note the Terms and Conditions of the Vouchers. Also please read more details on how to use 

the vouchers on our site. 

 

www.bookland.com.au 

 

 

YEAR 11 ANCIENT HISTORY 

 

Year 11 had their introduction to Ancient History on their first day for 2023. They very enthusiastically 

put their Archaeologist shoes on and started to uncover what artifacts were hidden.  

 

The dig could be tackled in any way they chose, and each group approached the task differently. It was 

a fun and engaging way to start the course! 

 

Sharen Taylor 

 

 

http://www.bookland.com.au/
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SPS SRC INTRODUCTION CEREMONY SPEECH 

 

On Tuesday 14th February our school leaders Abbey Parkinson and Thomas Rose were invited to 

Scone Public School for their SRC Introduction. Please see their wonderful speeches below. 

 

"Hello SRC students of Scone Public School, My name is Abbey Parkinson, and I am one of two 

school captains at Scone High School! 

 

I believe that leadership is a strength that every single one of you will come to use throughout your 

lives. Some of you may be leaders in the future, or even right now in the present. Leadership is an 

extremely important strength to me, that I have come to use in all of my day to day life. 

 

But my leadership skills were not something that I was born with. It is a skill that I’ve developed 

overtime, and it’s something that I still work on now whenever I have the chance to. Take today as an 

example of me working on my leadership skills!  
 

My leadership journey began at primary school, just like you guys now. The thing is, when I was in 

primary school, I wasn’t in the SRC, I wasn’t a house captain or a school captain, and every time 

there was a school event – I wouldn’t go. 

 

But why did I do this? Short answer is that I had a major fear of failure. 

 

But, as my time at primary school came to an end, I realised that learning from my mistakes was 

what helped me improve the most. So I started to play touch football, I started helping out around the 

school, and I started to feel like I was learning from those experiences! Everything that you will learn 

in Primary school will stick with you forever, even if you don’t think that it’s important– in the long run, 

you’ll realise that it was. 

 

So, the advice that I’ll offer you right now is to participate in whatever events are happening in and 

outside of school. Those events are the building blocks of what good leadership creates, so when 

you participate in them you gain firsthand experience! 

 

Right now, my leadership journey is still ongoing, except now I have a role where I am expected to be 

a leader. I am expected to act as a representative for Scone High School and to be the voice for my 

peers in places where they may not be heard. It wasn't easy to get to this position, but the only person 

I have to thank for where I am is myself. Becoming a leader is a choice you have to make yourself! 

 

Currently, I have three and a half terms of school left, so I think I’m allowed to give you guys some 

advice on how to become a better leader, so I’ll give you 5 tips that really helped me! 

 

1) Communication is key! 

2) Remember that you are a representative! 

3) Always keep improving! 

4) Participate whenever and wherever you can! 

5) Remember that you still should save time for yourself, and to take care of yourself! 
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Thank you all for listening to this speech. I am extremely thankful that you guys wanted to hear 

about my journey as a leader, and I hope that my advice helped each of you even a little bit!" 

 

Abbey Parkinson - Year 12 

 

 

"Good morning staff and students of Scone Primary School, my name is Thomas Rose, and I am the 

Vice captain of Scone High School, and I am here to talk to you about the journey of leadership, but 

more specifically how to fulfill this position, while also giving you advice on how to be successful with 

this.  

My personal journey with leadership began back at this very school in year five, when I decided to go 

for Meekah house captain, and to be blunt, I did not get the role. Thankfully it went to someone who 

was more prepared to take on the role than me because at this time, for me, getting house captain 

only meant getting a badge and being considered popular amongst my peers. Looking back at this 

now, it seems more of a wake up call to myself that leadership was something to be taken seriously, 

which is what I advise you people to do. 

 

After this, I was able to now develop the traits and qualities of leadership such as confidence, creativity, 

accountability and more due to participating in team-based activities, whether it be a sport on the 

weekend or just socialising with other people, it allowed me to prepare myself more for the role of a 

leader. 

 

However, even as a captain, my journey with leadership is still not done. With three terms left of my 

schooling I am still expected to play my role efficiently until my time is done, and potentially continue a 

similar role outside of school.  

 

Now for the advice, I would like to give to you guys, but mainly the SRC, this is that you guys are 

representatives of your peers and not just yourself, so communication with one another is key. Creating 

small but realistic goals is also something that helps when trying to achieve change within a school.  

 

I say realistic goals because of the odd chance a student advocates for soft drinks to be put in the 

bubblers, surprisingly that idea has been turned down multiple times.  

 

Remember to take part in fundraisers and encourage others as well, this is a great way to receive 

feedback from peers and find ways to 

consistently improve, and lastly not to stress 

over issues or concerns, they can easily be 

solved with teamwork.  

 

With this speech, I hope I was able to briefly 

explain my experience of leadership, provide 

useful advice and help you become the best 

leader you can be. Thank you for listening."  

 

Thomas Rose - Year 12 
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YEAR 8 HISTORY 

 

Year 8 History students have been studying the Vikings. They have learnt about the role of Viking 

women, honour amongst Vikings, hierarchy, farming, Viking raids and longships. 

 

Students were asked to build their own Viking longships. Shyanne, Hayley and Lorelai created these 

fantastic Viking Longships. 

 

 

THE YOUNG ENDEAVOUR SCHEME 

 

Congratulations to these young people who continue their learning started at Scone High School for 

Matthew, Dylan, Keira and Gabrielle who were selected to embark on a 10-day tall ship sailing voyage 

in April 2023 through the Young Endeavour Scheme!  

 

The Young Endeavour Youth Scheme aims to provide young people with a unique and inspiring 

experience that develops their self-awareness, teamwork, leadership skills and sense of community 

responsibility. 

 

We can’t wait to hear about the life-changing experiences these six young people will have as they set 

sail on this incredible adventure! The voyage would not be possible without the huge support from 

many sponsors. Thank you all for your generosity. 

  

Upper Hunter Shire Council 
 

 



 
TERM 1 – 2023 

YOUNG MOB 

 

Through the Young Mob Program, Indigenous students have increased their knowledge and deepened 

their understanding of their culture.  

 

This has enabled them to improve their confidence, personal growth and ongoing development for life, 

education and work. Three of our students and a staff member have been involved in this video. 

 

https://vimeo.com/791743417/c88cb8a4a2?fbclid=IwAR33w_2uqu35TipvJ9UkCyieoNsa55qgJoTcL

ChAEw3LiFGKXq84jBlv2bw 

 

 
 

 

BURN BRIGHT NATIONAL LEADERSHIP CAMP 

 

National Leadership Camp brings young leaders together, under one roof to dive into what it means to 

be an influential leader. The National Leadership Camp experience and the network of young leaders 

established enables students to bring about significant positive change within themselves and translate 

that outwards to their schools and communities.  

 

Over the course of four jam-packed days, National Leadership Camp explores concepts of Vision, 

Values, Grit and Service, and how they interact to form an integrated model of leadership for our 

modern society. What sets Camp apart is the small group experience, creating an environment of 

reflection, teamwork, and mentored discussion. Through this experience, the students are challenged 

and encouraged to unpack the highly engaging keynote speakers, interactive seminars, and team 

challenges that make up the remainder of the program.  

 

KEY DETAILS 2023  

WHEN: 6th - 9th July 2023 

WHO: Year 10 - 12 Students  

WHERE: The Tops Conference Centre, Stanwell Tops  

PRICE: $940 per student (GST free)  EARLY ARRIVAL DELEGATES: +$85 per student for the extra 

night (GST free) NOMINATE HERE! - https://burnbright.formstack.com/forms/nlc2023_nomination 

https://vimeo.com/791743417/c88cb8a4a2?fbclid=IwAR33w_2uqu35TipvJ9UkCyieoNsa55qgJoTcLChAEw3LiFGKXq84jBlv2bw
https://vimeo.com/791743417/c88cb8a4a2?fbclid=IwAR33w_2uqu35TipvJ9UkCyieoNsa55qgJoTcLChAEw3LiFGKXq84jBlv2bw
https://burnbright.formstack.com/forms/nlc2023_nomination
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This has been a real journey of self discovery. This has made me open up and be vulnerable with other 

people. This experience has truly helped me to discover more about myself, my values and how I want 

to lead.  

 

Year 10 Delegate, VIC 

 

National Leadership Camp has allowed me to become more open with those around me. I feel like this 

camp has made me a better leader and has made me think about the choices I make in my life. 

 

Year 11 Delegate, NSW 

 

A young person can be nominated to attend any camp by a teacher, community member, 

parent/guardian, or an adult in their life who believes they may benefit from the experience. 

Nominations will then be reviewed and the nominator, delegate and delegate's parent/guardian will 

receive an official acceptance email. 

 

 

SWIMMING CARNIVAL 

 

The Scone High School Swimming Carnival was held on Friday the 3rd February 2023. After a 12-

month absence due to COVID, it was great to get back in the water! The weather gods were on our 

side with a hot and sunny day. Our competitive swimmers enjoyed putting their skills to the test across 

a range of strokes and distances, with 9 swimmers progressing to the Upper Hunter Zone Swimming 

Carnival in Singleton during Week 4. 

 

The continuous relay, silly salmon and belly flop competition were popular novelty events, with 

students embracing the chance to cool off, have fun with friends and add to their house point tally. Our 

house captains did a fantastic job organising relays and encouraging as many people as possible to get 

into the water. Their ability to rally house spirit through the war cry competition was also a highlight. 

 

A big congratulations must go to our age champions for 2023: 

 

12 Years Boy  Brodie White 

13 Years Boy  Ryan Bell & Daniel Ostara 

14 Years Boy  Cooper Coady 

15 Years Boy  Will Foley 

16 Years Boy  Jack Roser 

17 Years Boy  Aidan Horton 

 

12 Years Girl  Halle King 

13 Years Girl  Annika Parker 

14 Years Girl  Rozenna Welsh 

15 Years Girl  Carolyn Orlowsky & Raya Talty 

16 Years Girl   Eva Baker 

17 Years Girl  Charlie Milton 
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The overall winning house of the day was: 

 

1st - Pannal on 719 points 

2nd - Meekah on 710 points 

3rd - Wattaka on 626 points 

4th - Murrong on 527 points. 

 

Thank you to all staff and students for what was a great carnival! 

 

Melanie Smith 

 

  
 

 

UPPER HUNTER ZONE SWIMMING CARNIVAL 

 

Scone High School had a small but committed team of 9 swimmers progress to the Upper Hunter 

Zone Swimming Carnival, held at Singleton Gym and Swim on Friday 24th February - it was a great 

day of competition!  

 

I'd like to thank all the parents and family members who assisted with transport and came along to 

support our students. 

 

The Scone High School team members 

included - Ryan Bell, Cooper Coady, 

Hannah Saunders, Brodie White, Lilli 

Waters, Shyanne Reeves, Rozenna 

Welsh, Will Foley and Daniel Lyne. 

 

All swimmers gave their best effort on 

the day and were excellent 

representatives of Scone High School. 

 

Melanie Smith 
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CANTEEN NEWS 

 

Our Canteen would greatly appreciate the assistance of more volunteers to help on a regular basis. If 

you have some time, even just an hour or two, and would like to assist or just to find out more, please 

contact our school. No experience necessary. 

 

Due to increasing costs from supplies there has been slight price increases to some items in our 

school canteen effective from Term 2. Please see below a link to our school website which includes an 

updated price list. 

 

https://scone-h.schools.nsw.gov.au/about-our-school/canteen.html 

 

 

YEAR 11 CAMP 

 

At the beginning of March, Year 11 had the opportunity to explore Newcastle to expand their tertiary 

education options. Over the three days they explored the Tighes Hill, Hunter Street and Hamilton 

Street TAFE campuses, and toured the University of Newcastle Callaghan campus. They were amazed 

with the different learning opportunities and trades they could pick up if they were to seek further 

education after they finish Year 12.  

 

Year 11 also had time to blow off some steam at Newcastle beach, Spring Loaded Trampoline Park, 

TreeTops Adventure Park, and toured Maitland Gaol at night. They bonded as a year group over 

birthday cake and face mask sessions. They were commended by staff members and members of the 

public for their manners and enthusiasm to learn. Ms Nicolas is proud of their behaviour and looks 

forward to their next bonding experience. 

 

Sara Nicolas 

https://scone-h.schools.nsw.gov.au/about-our-school/canteen.html
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TERM 1 REGGIE WINNERS 

 

Congratulations to Cohen, Cash, Amaya, Kyeesha & Eva who are the lucky winners of our Term 1 

Reggie draw. These students have scored themselves a $25 school canteen voucher to enjoy! 

 

 
 

WINTER UNIFORM 

 

Now that the cold weather is nearly upon us, our school uniform shop is now fully stocked with our 

winter uniform items. Our uniform shop hours are Monday - Friday 8:00am - 4:00pm. 

 

We are still accepting the 'Back to School Vouchers' so be sure to use these before they are due to 

expire. Please find below a link to our website which provides a full list of uniform items as well as the 

price list. 

 

https://scone-h.schools.nsw.gov.au/about-our-school/uniform.html 

 

Please note that jumpers must be navy in colour and have no logo, text or pictures on them. 

If you require any assistance with school uniform please contact our office at any time. 

 

 

https://scone-h.schools.nsw.gov.au/about-our-school/uniform.html
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BRICKLAYING SCHOOL 

 

On Thursday and Friday of Week 9 students in years 9, 10 & 11 had the opportunity to participate in 

a 2-day bricklaying school career course. All students learnt some new skills and had a wonderful time.  

We would like to thank Regional Industries Partnerships who provided this fabulous training that was 

provided. 

 

 

50 YEAR OLD SHS MOSAIC 

 

Fifty years ago this mosaic was installed in the 

stairwell of B block and today it was officially retired.  

 

We found these names on the back of the artwork 

and wanted to share a little bit of Scone High 

history.  

 

Notice the vintage Dymo labels. 
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UNI ROADSHOW 

 

The University Roadshow visited Scone High School on Friday February 24. It was a great opportunity 

for senior students to hear first hand from university presenters about courses, regional entry 

programs, scholarships and accommodation. Universities involved in the Roadshow have included the 

University of New England, Newcastle University, Southern Cross University and Charles Sturt.  

 

Some very useful information for Year 12 parents and students can also be gained from 

https://www.uac.edu.au/key-dates. This includes upcoming webinars on 26 April for Year 12 students 

about UAC and on 3 May called 'Let's Chat- Applying through UAC. Scone High School also subscribes 

to https://www.jobjump.com.au/ which is an excellent source of free parent and student information. 

 

  

 

INTRODUCING OUR TALENTED ASHLEY! 
 

Introducing the talented Ashley Rose, winner of the 2023 Kia Ora Youth Music 

Camp Logo Design Competition!  

 

Each year, Upper Hunter Shire Council hold a competition for young artists to 

design the official logo for the Kia Ora Music Camp and Concert, and this 

year's winner has truly outdone herself!  

 

Ashley's incredible design perfectly captures the spirit of the camp. Her striking 

logo features a majestic horse surrounded by a flowing wave of music, 

symbolising the harmony between our local heritage and the power 

of music! 

 

Ashley is currently in Year 7, but she crafted this logo last year, in 

Year 6. We couldn't be more impressed with her creativity! 

 

Congratulations Ashley. 

 

Upper Hunter Shire Council 

 

https://www.uac.edu.au/key-dates
https://www.jobjump.com.au/
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WHERE THERE’S A WILL 

 

These students are inspired, they are motivated and they are ready for action as a result of attending 

the National Student Leadership at St Peter’s School in Adelaide yesterday. They did the Upper Hunter 

proud and loved every second. You’ll be pleased to know that the future is in good hands.  

 

Today, the students toured around the city of Adelaide on a scavenger hunt and visited many sights – 

looks like the Haighs Chocolate Shop was one of their favs! The students then lunched at Glenelg and 

are now attending the Adelaide Fringe Festival – what an amazing experience and so many friendships 

formed! 

 

Where There’s A Will 

 

 

FREDDO FRIDAY ROLL CALL WINNERS 

 

Each week the roll call groups with the highest weekly attendance and highest weekly growth in 

attendance are rewarded with Freddo Frogs! Congratulations to the following roll call groups this term. 

 

 Highest Weekly Attendance Highest Weekly Growth 

Week 1 11A & 11C – 100.00% N/A 

Week 2 11A – 98.08% N/A 

Week 3 11A – 98.08% 9A – 9.35% 

Week 4 7B – 95.69% 11B – 19.18% 

Week 5 11B – 95.83% 12A – 12.71% 

Week 6 7B – 95.19% 9B – 22.84% 

Week 7 7B – 99.04% 10B – 15.91% 

Week 8 7B – 96.15% 9B – 9.21% 

Week 9 8B – 98.75% 8B – 8.75% 

Week 10 11B – 98.61% 9A – 14.62% 
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YEAR 7 

 

Ryan Ashford, Althea Bartolo, Joshua Bates, Ryan Bell, Riley Bennett, Thomas Bogaard, Jane Chen, 

Aaleisiya Clark, Cooper Coady, Amelia Cox, Wiley Crisp, Faith Gardener, Olivia Hardy, Allira Kent, Halle 

King, James Maxwell, Matisse Maxwell, Alexa Moberget, Bridget Moberget, Candice Mulley, Ruby 

Munn, Daniel Ostara, Hunter Palmer, Annika Parker, Renzey Perez, Ashley Rose, Hannah Saunders, 

Riley Soper, Scarlet Van Balen, Lilli Waters, Amaya White, Isla-Rose Wicks. 

 

 
 

YEAR 8 

 

Tyson Apps, Braydon Bridge, Ely Crisp, Chad Darnell-Oldham, Felicity Davidson, Xavier Day, Aletta 

Downton, Edwyn Elliott, Harrison Frew, Tyson Gillis, Scarlett Hjorring, Khloe McFadyen, Mikayla Morse, 

Hayley Mortimer, Naztasha Prado, Mason Rigby, Jorja Roser, Mikayla Ryan, Rubie-Lee Stacey, Zara 

Stein, Airlie Thompson, Lorelai White. 
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YEAR 9 

 

Matthew Bates, Paige Baxter, Steven Brooks, Ayden Clark, Isabelle Cone, Will Foley, Bronte Fraser, 

Sam Grady, Zavier Groves, Levi King, Benji Linton, Connor Logan, Dawson Mills, Arna Morris, Cohen 

Palmer, Nate Parkinson, Riley Perez, Ava Roughan, Cameron Ryan, Zara Sampson, Deakin Soper, Raya 

Talty, Jordan Vlody, Bohen Ward, Douglas Williams, Olivia Witchard. 

 

 
 

 

YEAR 10 

 

Felicity Azarcon, Eva Baker, Abbey Bell, Jessie Bridge, Kurtis Bridge, Charlotte Brown, Sienna Brown, 

Ellie-Kaye Cope, Ta’Kaya Coward-Hillard, Ryan Davidson, Amber Davis, Korbz Fitzgerald, Hannah 

Gillett, William Hankins, Nickolas Lima Melo, Annabelle Midgley, Brock Morris, Holly Nester, Ada 

Ollerton, Hass Porter, Danny Risby, Jaxon Rowland, Chloe Smith, Hayley Smith, Meckenzie-Lee Soper, 

Isabella Teague, Leeton Whitla, Isabella Zizza. 
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YEAR 11 

 

Luc Bates, Isabelle Bogaard, Chace Bridge, Keira Davis, Cowan Dever, Noni Dixon, Ethan Downton, 

Jack Foley, Morgan Grant, Franco Legg, Blake Liverton, Hunter McLoughlin, Charlie Milton, Mikayla 

Mitchell, Hayley Mohr, Victoria Nester, Charlotte Panui, Tate Stewart, Reagan Taylor, Quinn Thackeray, 

Delacey Thomas, Linden Thomas, Riley Thomas, Bridgette Thompson, Natasha Vickers, Shakiya 

Webster, Finley Whitla, Te Awhina Williams-Paul, Hayden Young. 

 

 
 

 

YEAR 12 

 

Samuel Adams, Charlotte Bell, Caitlin Coady, Gabrielle Curry, Louise Fraser, Marshall Hutchison, Legacy 

Lewis, Isaac Masierowski, Lexie Meier, Molly Ollerton, Abbey Parkinson, Thomas Rose, Maxwell Tucker-

Kelman, Luca Turri, Tahlia Venz, Kayleb Wyldman. 
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Principal:    Mr Brian Drewe 

Deputy Principal:   Mr Adam Johnston 

 

Street Address:   9 Gundy Road, Scone NSW 2337 

Postal Address:   PO Box 285, Scone NSW 2337 

 

School Email:   scone-h.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

Website:    www.scone-h.schools.nsw.edu.au 

Facebook:  https://www.facebook.com/SconeHighSchool 

 

Phone:    02 6545 1455 

Fax:     02 6545 3269 

SMS:     0427 016 460 

 

P & C Association  
 

Meets 7.00pm in the School Library, fourth Tuesday in the month. 

For further P & C information contact the school – 02 6545 1455 

 

Canteen Supervisor – Mrs Belinda Field 
 

Please call the front office on 02 6545 1455 if you need to contact the canteen. 

 

SMS Text Messaging 
 

Daily attendance of your child is sent to your family mobile number. This can also be used for 

important information regarding parent teacher meetings, issue of reports etc. The school SMS number 

is: 0427 016 460. Please add this as a contact in your mobile phone. You CANNOT phone this 

number, please phone using 02 6545 1455. You may send a text message at any time to this 

number to explain your child’s absences. Please let us know if you have any problems with this texting 

service. 

  

Millennium 
 

https://millenniumschools.net.au  

The Millennium website contains all your child’s school information. This includes attendance, school 

reports, assessment tasks, timetables and behaviour information. 

 

Families can see the whole family at a glance with your private login. This will be sent to you via an 

email if you have one listed with us. If not, please phone the office with a current email address. 

Students can also access this site through a separate login. 
 

 

mailto:scone-h.school@det.nsw.edu.au
http://www.scone-h.schools.nsw.edu.au/
https://www.facebook.com/SconeHighSchool
https://millenniumschools.net.au/
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DATE EVENT 

7th April – 23rd April School Holidays 

24th April Staff Development Day 

25th April Public Holiday – Anzac Day 

26th April Students Return to School 

28th April School Athletics Carnival 

1st May – 3rd May Year 10 Camp 

3rd May – 5th May Year 7 Camp 

5th May UNE Open Day/Year 12 Excursion 

15th May – 19th May Assessment Week Year 10 

15th May – 19th May Business Services Mandatory Work Placement 

19th May Whitecard Full Day Course in WH&S 

19th May Formal Assembly 

26th May National Sorry Day 

29th May – 2nd June Wellbeing Week 

29th May – 2nd June Reconciliation Week 

 


